
SINGLE USE PLATIC ORDINANCE  

2024-03 

Effective January 1, 2025 

As part of our commitment to a greener future, the Borough of West Conshohocken 

has adopted the Single-Use Plastic Regulations ordinance. This initiative encourages               

eco-friendly practices by reducing reliance on single-use carry out bags, plastic 

straws, utensils, and expanded polystyrene food service products.  

 

We’re promoting the use of sustainable alternatives and reusable products to help 

keep our Borough clean and environmentally conscious. Join us in the effort to create 

a lasting positive impact on our community. 


